
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Meets with the Croatian Ambassador to Iraq

On Thursday, February 20, 20134, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met

in his office in Baghdad with the Croatian Ambassador to Iraq. 

During the meeting, they discussed the bilateral relations between both Iraqi and Croatian countries and

peoples. For his part, his Eminence maintained that the new Iraq is open to all countries and seeks to

improve its relations with all countries.


